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Teal Salmon Butty 

SMFA Bulletin: 9th July 2021 

Message from the Headteacher:   

It has been another very busy week in school and the children are 

continuing to develop their writing skills across the school. I have 

been very impressed with the Year 3 and 4 persuasive writing about 

gaming. They presented lots of very clear arguments about why 

gaming should not be banned – well done! 

Children in the Michael Rosen Class have completed some amazing 

Titanic paintings this week. We are going to try to get some of the 

framed so that we can put them up around the school. 

Lots of the children have come in today wearing red and white. We 

are all very excited about the England match on Sunday and I know 

many of the children and staff will be up watching it – Come on 

England! I have had a couple of requests for a late start on Monday 

morning, but this is not something I am able to authorise. It is 

almost the end of term and we need to use our resilience to try to 

be in school every day on time.  

House Points 

Owls 
7646 

Panthers 
7690 

Dragons 
7615 

Dolphins 
7684 

 

 

Attendance  

 

100% Attendance Winner of £20 

Amazon Voucher: The Cross 

Family  

Julia Donaldson 81.6% 

Judith Kerr 93.6% 

Oliver Jeffers 92.9% 

Roald Dahl 80.7% 

Enid Blyton 90.9% 

Jacqueline Wilson 86.8% 

Michael Morpurgo 79.2% 

J K Rowling 81.1% 

Michael Rosen 83.4% 

 

COVID NOTIFICATIONS 

 

If any of any of our children at SMFA are 

unfortunate enough to have a positive 

COVID test or need to self-isolate please 

do let the school know by completing this 

online form. Thank you ☺   

mailto:Frobisher.Admin@smfa.org.uk
http://www.smfa.org.uk/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/DesignPage.aspx?fragment=FormId%3DEGorfMwEtEi30d9QFOXXNNtwiP7j1QJFoCquNfgEu8dUOU9UUUNXTzQzMkhYT0JKMlRDVTA1UkRISi4u


   
 

   
 

Children and staff from the Julia Donaldson Class are showing great 

resilience with having to self-isolate and lots of children have joined 

the online Remote Learning today. Well done everyone and keep up 

the great work! 

Year 6 are having their Big Weekend in school this this weekend 

and I know they are all really excited about ‘Sleeping under the 

Stars’, which is one of our 11b411 promises. I am sure they are 

going to have an amazing time and I would like to thank all of the 

staff who have helped to make this possible. 

Finally, I know that many of you are starting to think about uniform 

for next year. Please follow this link to order uniform for next year.  

I hope everyone has a lovely weekend and that you enjoy the 

football on Sunday evening. 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

Miss Debbie Conroy 

 

If your child has been sent home because 

they are displaying symptoms of COVID-19, 

then a PCR test MUST be booked 

immediately. If your child has been told to 

self-isolate, then they should not be allowed 

to play outside with their friends. 

 

https://myclothing.com/ueslink/5617.school

